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Thursday 15th November 2024 
  
Year 4 Trip – Yorkshire Wildlife Park  
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Our science topic in the Spring Term is ‘Animals, including Humans’. For this, Year 4 will be 
visiting Yorkshire Wildlife Park on Friday 22nd March 2024. 
 
Here, Year 4 will explore the park, observe and learn more about animals. We will also be 
taking part in a special session called ‘Teeth and Eating.’  
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £17.00 towards the visit. However, school 
reserves the right to cancel the trip should it consider the net cost after taking into account 
voluntary contributions, is uneconomical.  
Payments can be paid via ParentMail and we ask that payments are made by Friday 1st March 
2024.  
 
Children should attend the trip in normal school uniform. Given the time of year, please ensure 
that your child brings a warm, waterproof coat and wears suitable shoes, as there will be a lot 
of walking.  
 
Children who are entitled to free school meals are able to order a free packed lunch for the 
day, please order this in advance through the school office.  
 
Please ensure that your child attends school at the normal time and we aim to return to school 
by 3.15pm.  
 
Thank you so much for your continued support.  
 
Miss H Jackson & Mr C Jones  
Year 4 Teachers 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


